
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

March 2024 Issue  
 Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Rosewood, where 

everyone is made feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all.                                                                                 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

January 2020 

Entertainment & Activities 

 

Rosewood 

Newsletter. 
 

 

What can you expect to read inside this issue? 

• Upcoming entertainment & activities for March 2024 

• Pictures from our Valentines Entertainment  

• 5-year service awards  

• Getting to know our staff a little better… In the spotlight section 

• How to get in touch 

 

 



Lots of upcoming fun for us all to enjoy…  

 
Entertainment 

What’s happening at Rosewood in 

March 2024 

Quizzes, Royal bingo, Skittles, Netflix film club, board games 
Entertainers will be visiting and our visits form Ken our pastor  

We also have our work experience volunteers supporting with activities   

“Valentines party pictures”  

With Keeley our singer entertaining   

 

 

 



Singers at Rosewood for March 2024 

“We have Jamie Steen at Rosewood on  

Tuesday 5th March at 2pm”  

“We have Keeley at Rosewood on  

Tuesday 26th March at 2pm for our Easter Party”  

“Mother’s Day tea on Saturday 9th March”  

 

Congratulation 5-year service award 

Allan  

Thank you for all your hard work and dedication for the past 5 years. 

 

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month…  

Lisa  

How long have you been working at Rosewood? 

Coming up to 10 years working at Rosewood  

What do you like most about your role at Rosewood? 

I like that every day is different, no 2 days are ever the same  

What is your happiest memory of working at Rosewood so far? 

My happiest memories are when we have entertainment come to Rosewood and to see the 

smiles on residents faces, makes me happy  

What would you say to others looking into a career working in a care home? 

Give it a try, I started in the kitchen as a assistant to the cook, then 2020 became a carer, now 

I’m training to be a senior.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading… 

Please look out for our next issue of the newsletter in  

April 2024.  

Getting in touch… 

If you would like to get in touch with us, please don’t hesitate in doing so.  

 

Mail: Rosewood Residential Care Home, Cobham terrace, Bean Road Greenhithe Kent DA9 9JB  

Tel: 01322 385880 

Email: carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk  

mailto:carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk
http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/

